



REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION

AGENDA DATE: January 9, 2023

AGENDA ITEM: Consider hiring Paul Martinetto as Building Inspector

PREPARED BY: Chery Pierzina, Human Resources Officer

BACKGROUND:

On September 12, 2022, City Council directed staff to initiate the hiring process of a Building Inspector.

City staff have interviewed six (6) candidates and are recommending the hiring of Paul Martinetto for the Building Inspector position. Paul's application is attached for reference. Paul brings considerable construction experience within our community and currently works as a Paid On-Call Firefighter with the City of Grand Rapids. His first day of employment as a Building Inspector with the City will be no later than January 30, 2023.

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION:

Make a motion to approve the hiring of Paul Martinetto as Building Inspector in accordance with the attached offer letter/agreement.